Rosenberg Corey

From: Andrew Knipe <alknipe@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 02, 2017 12:12 PM

To: SHS Exhibits

I recently purchased a home to use for our future retirement. It is currently rented to a family with whom we have a wonderful relationship. This bill will likely damage that relationship, as I will need to protect my financial situation first and foremost. I had planned to purchase additional properties for some retirement income. Should this bill pass, I will be purchasing those properties outside of Oregon.

Andy Knipe